
 

 

 

 

     September 6, 2012 

 

 

 

Ald. Gregory Helding 

Chairman, Public Safety 

and Licensing Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Ald. Helding: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, September 6, 2012, 2:00 p.m. (local 

time), received bids for Contract 53-12 (K2-064), PRCS Asphalt Pavement Improvements, and 

submits same for your approval. The following bids were received: 

 

  Contractor    Total   

 

 Poblocki Paving Corp.   $140,086.40 

 Parking Lot Maintenance, Inc.  $143,996.79 

Black Diamond Group, Inc.   $156,403.50 

 Payne & Dolan, Inc.    $172,527.75  

       

 This public works project was estimated at $130,000.00. 

 

 Sincerely yours, 

 

 

  

 Mark H. Yehlen 

 Commissioner of Public Works 

 

MHY:das 

      

cc: Mayor John Dickert 

 Tom Friedel 

 Tom Molbeck 

  

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Mark H. Yehlen, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works 

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 
 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/City Engineer 


